
New York Botanical Garden’s Spotlight on Orchids 
By Don Sutherland 
 
Last year, the arrival of COVID-19 cut short the New York Botanical Garden’s annual 
orchid show. This year, in order to maintain safe social distancing through reduced 
indoor capacity, the New York Botanical Garden is featuring a limited “Spotlight on 
Orchids” rather than the much larger-scale orchid show.  
 
Four photos follow: 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 


